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This weeks Earth Award winners  

Stars of the week—  

Riverwood 

This weeks support staff 

nomination winner—  

Ben Ellis 

Y6 Residential Photos 

Welcome back to Y6 from their residential this week. By the 

look of the photos they had a fabulous time and the staff 

thoroughly enjoyed the 3 days with them. 

Miss Adamson is working hard and the photos will be 

on the website as soon as possible!!  

‘On Monday we went to the Sculpture 

Park. We saw a sculpture called the 

‘Circle of Animals’ that had lots of  

different animals on it and we had to 

stand under our favourite sculpture 

and think what it would be saying.  My 

favourite sculpture was the dog—he 

would just bark! We had to build 

our own sculpture—this was my 

team. 

We had a really good day and River-

wood say thank  you to FOCSA for 

helping us to go’. 

Report by Imogen Sharp-Steers 



Mon 22nd May  Karate after school club 

 Homework after school club 

 Yr 5/6 tag rugby at Rishworthians 

Tues 23rd May   Lunchtime drama club 

 Last After school dance Club for KS1  - parents to watch from 

4.15pm 

 

Wed 24th May  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 FOCSA meeting in school  2.30pm 

 After School Football Club 

Thurs 25th May   Copley Champions  - Bricks for Kidz in school 

Fri 26th May  Celebration Assembly – Stars of the week  -  Greenpark 

 Yr 5 to Ravenscliffe 

 School closes for half term 

 

What's happening in school week beginning 22nd May 2017  

Northdene 94 

Bankhouse 97 

Greenpark 98 

Riverwood 96 

Springwood 98 

Calder 98 

Lydbrook 97 

Woodhouse 95 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

0 

1 

0 

0 

1 

1 

2 

0 

Amendments to Week 3 ……. 

…….we have been informed by the kitchen that there 

will be a slight change to the Friday choice on Week 3 

menu. 

The fish goujons will be replaced, on both menus, by 

fishcakes and carrots will be replaced by spaghetti 

hoops. 

Children who have selected goujons and carrots will 

automatically be given fishcakes & spaghetti unless you 

let the office know you wish to select another option. 

Payments should be up to date please 

School Uniform……. 

…..a form has been sent home to order new 

uniform for September 2017.  Please return 

the order form in time, so that it can be 

sent to TTW and your order will be here 

before we finish on 21st July. 

Thanks  

Copley Champions…….. 

Well done to all our Copley Champions this 

term. They are  

Evan Matthews, Kaiden Graham, Rio Ismail, Max Harker, Jonah 

Marsden, Ava Keat, Jim Wheale, Isla smith, Maya Greenwood, 

Evie Ware, Hannah Imeson, Aditya Kanetkar, Brianna Nolan & 

Oliver Brooks 

They will be enjoying a fabulous treat with the company Bricks 4 

Kidz on Thursday next week. 
Online Safety 

The Calderdale Safeguarding Team have been working 

with Cheshire Police who thought it might be useful to 

highlight the PEGI ratings information, which will give 

parents and professionals a clear idea of what age a 

child should be accessing it and the type of content you 

should expect on the site/app.  

We hope you find this guidance useful when making the 

judgement about which apps/games your child is ac-

cessing. 


